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MEMORANDUM 

To: 

From: 

Committee on Budget and Finance 

Daniel Bollman �1�---

Budget & Finance - Attachment 4 

Vice President for Strategic Infrastructure Planning and Facilities 

Subject: Project Approval - Authorization to Proceed 
Packaging Building -Addition and Renovations 

RECOMMENDATION 

The Trustee Committee on Budget and Finance recommends that the Board of 
Trustees authorize the Administration to proceed with a major renovation to 
the Packaging Building. 

RESOLUTION 

BE IT RESOLVED, that the Board of Trustees of Michigan State University 
hereby authorizes the Administration to proceed with the project entitled 
"Packaging Building -Addition and Renovations" with a project budget of 
$10,900,000. 

BACKGROUND 

The School of Packaging has been a national leader developing packaging for 
more than 50 years, developing packaging professionals in a high demand 
trillion-dollar industry. The school is the top ranked program in the nation, and 
produces 40-50% of the packaging engineers serving industry and companies 
across the globe. The school offers the only packaging PhD degree program in 
the country, its faculty hold more than 10% of CANR-generated patents 
between 2016-2020, and the school's Dr. Muhammad Rabnawaz was named 
MSU's 2021 Innovator of the Year. The school is the first, largest, and most 
comprehensive packaging school in higher education. 

The Packaging Building was originally constructed in 1964 and received an 
addition in 1987. An investment in the building is necessary to increase 
capacity and quality of space to enable the school to attract and retain the best 
talent, inspire innovative thinking for students and faculty, and provide new 
opportunities for teaching, research and collaboration among faculty, staff, 






















